
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/24/2016 3:34:35 PM
Subject: RE: transgender inmates

Attachments: Ltr from Southern Poverty Law Center re. Transgender Inmates.pdf

Attached is the letter we received.
 
From: Schimsa, Rebecca 

Sent: Friday, June 24, 2016 10:13 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: transgender inmates
 
Sally Elliott and David Tatarsky called regarding a letter sent from the Southern Poverty Law Center about 
transgender inmates.  Please give them a call on Monday—they did not need a return call today.
 
Sally Elliott cell – 605-3007
David Tatarsky office – 896-1736
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